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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that Year One and Year Five will be visiting the ‘Wonder Dome’ in 

school on Wednesday 1st May 2024. Each class will visit the Dome and learn more about Space 

and the Universe.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for us to bring Space and the Solar System to the children. In 

order for this exciting visit to go ahead, we would like to request a voluntary contribution of 

£3.50 per child to cover the cost.  Please makes this payment via ParentPay by Tuesday 30th 

April, thank you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year One and Five teaching teams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


